
If you answered yes, we have some great news for you! Through 
your wonderful Walmsley School PTA, you can get hold of a box 
of 12 original glazed Krispy Kreme doughuts for £10. Yes, that’s 

right, 12 delicious doughnuts just for a tenner!

What’s more, you will get them on the last day of half term...just 
in time for you to enjoy over the break!

Do you LOVE doughnuts?
Y N

/

Do you LOVE Krispy Kreme? /

How do you get this
doughnutty goodness?

Simply fill out and send in the bit under the dotted line (we 
understand your excitement so rough tears are totally 

acceptable). Enclose a tenner with the slip and drop it o� to 
the school o�ce. If you want to get into Mrs Murphy’s good 

books, please use an envelope.

Sadly we’re unable to feed doughnuts to the entire town as 
only a limited number of boxes are available so place orders 

soon to avoid missing out. All orders must be in by
Friday 13th May. Then on Thursday 26th May at 3.30pm, you 

can collect your delightful dozen from the school car park 
(probably from the back of a van from a dodgy looking ‘PTA rep’).

Please note: These doughnuts are not suitable for anyone with allergies to wheat,
eggs and milk. Please see the Krispy Kreme website for a full list of allergens.

Parent’s Name:
Number of Boxes:
Money Enclosed:
Signed: Date:

 


